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Comments: My name is Corey Colombo. I live in Idaho currently. I have grown up snowmobiling in my own state

and many others. I feel the need to reach out in support of snowmobiling in any area threatened to closure. As

mentioned before I travel to a lot of states and in the not so distant future have full intentions of making a trip to

Alaska and would love to be able to have the opportunity to recreate in this region. It is sad to me to close any

area that is managed correctly. Winter sports are a lifeline to so many small businesses and local economies

when the summer tourists retreat to there warmer climates. These lands have been shared and used under multi

use policies for ages and should remain multi-use lands. It is a slippery slope to cut off lands to certain groups

because that in the end opens up the possibility of closing lands to every one. I have been looking in to moving to

Alaska to work for one of our dealerships and would be highly disappointed to not be able to enjoy the land to it's

full potential. 


